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It   has   been   an   interesting   and   challenging   start   to   the   2020   school   year.   
The   changes   to   our   world   have   come   rapidly   and   often   unexpectedly.   
Through   it   all   your   school   and   our   students   have   demonstrated   respect,   
responsibility,   and   above   all,   resilience.    As   we   approach   the   winter   break,   I   
wanted   to   say   a   few   words   to   express   my   gratitude   for    our   students   and   
staff.    This   year   we   have   seen   some   amazing   things   -   -   -things   like   teachers   
converting   their   entire   curriculum   to   an   online   platform,   things   like   students   
with   limited   internet   access   working   hard   to   achieve   academic   success,   
things   like   parents   supporting   learning   at   home   .   .   .   things   like   our   entire   
North   Valley   community   coming   together   to   help   one   another   in   this   time   of   
need.    It   makes   me   proud   to   see   the   hard   work   and   success   of   our   
students,   staff,   and   community.     
  

As   you   are   aware,   we   are   transitioning   back   to   comprehensive   distance   
learning.    Though   it   was   brief,   it   has   been   truly   wonderful   to   have   had   our   
students   back   on   campus,   and   I   look   forward,   with   excitement,   to   the   day   
they   can   return.    Please   encourage   those   around   you   to   continue   to   be   
resilient   and,   in   time,   we   will   look   back   on   the   struggles   of   2020   like   the   
marathon   runner   that   feels   that   sense   of   pride   for   completing   and   
competing   in   the   challenging   race.     
Have   a   good   holiday   break,   
  

Principal   Lathen   
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District   Webpage   
Everyone   is   encouraged   to   visit   our   district   webpage   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us    where   updated   information   can   be   
found   regarding   subjects   such   as   food   deliveries,   lunch   menus,   

online   parent   Canvas   training,   school   board   information,   our   
school’s   blueprints   to   reopening,   bus   route   information   and   so   

much   more.      
  

Class   of   2021   C LICK   HERE   for   a   link   directly   to   your   
Senior   Meeting!   

    
Graduation   Product   Timeline   for   North   Valley   High   School   

Click   the   above   link   to   watch   your   Senior   Meeting   or   check   it   out   at   
https://youtu.be/4g33HOfeKV   

    

·           Final   payments   on   all   graduation   orders   are   due   on    March   1 st ,   2021 .   You   can   make   
payments   anytime   throughout   the   year   online   at    www.highschool.herffjones.com .     

    

·           Delivery   of   Cap   &   Gown   and   Graduation   Announcement   products    Spring   2021 .   

  Please   feel   free   to   save   this   image,   print   it   for   the   fridge,   or   share   it   with   
anyone   who   may   need   the   information.    We   look   forward   to   a   great   year!   

Do   not   hesitate   to   reach   out   to   us   at   Royal-T   /   Herff   Jones   anytime   for   
assistance   at   360-254-7870   or   through   email   at    info@royaltpapers.com .   

CLICK   HERE     to   place   your   order   today!!!   

Marv   Northcutt    |   Herff   Jones   

360-254-7870   
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DO   YOU   NEED   NORTH   VALLEY   GEAR?   

Visit    https://thestitchinpost.net/nvknights    to   purchase   your   own   customized   
North   Valley   gear.   They   have   

hats...t-shirts...jackets...sweatshirts...polos...etc.   

  

_________________________________________________________________________________   

  

North   Valley   High   School   Website……..   
Log   on   and   check   out   our   North   Valley   Website   at…..   
https://sites.google.com/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/home   
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ParentVue…….   
Help   your   student   by   using   our   ParentVue   software.    ParentVue   allows   you   to   see   your   
student’s   grades,   attendance,   earned   credits   and   class   schedules.    If   you   haven’t   already   
signed   up   for   ParentVue   and   would   like   to,   call   the   office   at   541-479-3388   or   email   
stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us    to   get   your   activation   code.     
 

The   Activities   Calendar……..   
Did   you   know   that   all   our   school   activities   are   neatly   arranged   on   our   
Activities   Calendar   online.    Just   log   onto   
www.skylineoregonconference.org    and   select   North   Valley   High   School.   
This   is   where   you   will   find   the   most   up-to-date   North   Valley   events   and   
times   including   sports,   building   events   and   extracurricular   activities.     
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